
Wisconsin Environmental Education Board Announces Energy Education 
Grant Program 

 
The Wisconsin Environmental Education Board (WEEB), located at the University of 
Wisconsin-Stevens Point, is seeking proposals for an energy education grant program. 
Public and nonpublic educational institutions, all units of government, and corporations 
(nonprofit, nonstock) are eligible for WEEB grants. Requests cannot exceed $20,000. 
Submitted proposals will be evaluated in two categories: general energy education and 
renewable energy education. Projects must be designed for Wisconsin residents and assist 
learners in achieving the goals of environmental education (EE).  

 
Initiated in 1990, WEEB’s mission is to “provide leadership in the development of 
learning opportunities that empower Wisconsin citizens with the knowledge and skills 
needed to make wise environmental decisions and take responsible actions in their 
personal lives, work places, and communities.”  

 
Proposals must meet one or more of the following priorities to be considered for funding: 
A. Promote broad community environmental education through the development and implementation of 

community environmental education projects. Projects should increase: 

 1. the number of individuals and/or organizations involved in environmental education 
 2. community knowledge of specific environmental issues or problems 
 3. community participation in the resolution of environmental problems 

B: Make new uses of existing resources and successful projects. This does not include support of the 
ongoing operations of a program. Existing resources and successful projects are defined as: 

 1. interdisciplinary environmental curricula 
 2. environmental education training for staff or group leaders 
 3. environmental education programs developed for use on outdoor sites 
 4. successful programs or WEEB projects developed by the applicant or another entity 

C. Promote the implementation of Wisconsin’s Environmental Education Academic Standards. 
 

 
Deadline is Saturday May 19, 2001. For an application or more information on 
WEEB’s energy education grant program see the “grant program”section of the board’s 
website at http://weeb.uwsp.edu or contact Administrative Specialist Ginny Carlton at 
715/346-3805, email: weeb@uwsp.edu 
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